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Knitting baby blankets at St Winifreds Care Home

Knitting club
We held our latest knitting club here at St Winifreds Care Home on Wednesday 31 May. We now have seven baby blankets –

which are waiting to have the lining added – and four baby cardigans completed.

We are planning to make three more blankets and then we'll arrange to deliver them to the local special care baby unit!

Helping hands – Gladys, Brian and Diana
Gladys, Brian and Diana all helped our laundry staff to fold towels and flannels this week. They were asked to match the colours –

light and dark – which helped the our Laundry Team a great deal. Well done to the three of them!
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